
End	of	June	2020	
FROM	THE	PRINCIPAL	AND	VICE	PRINCIPAL	

Dear Parents and Jean Little Community Members,

As the school year comes to a close, we would like to 
wish everyone a fun-filled relaxing and safe summer 
holiday.  Thank you for all of your support during this 
unprecedented year.  Below are a few important 
messages to pass on before the end of the month.  

C. Popofski & D. Prins

STAFFING	UPDATES	
 
We would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye to 
several staff members who are moving on.  Many thanks 
and a fond farewell to Mrs. Periard, Mrs. Murray, Ms. Freer, Ms. Wagner, Ms. Menzel, Mr. 
Lawson, Ms. Fordham, Mrs. Elford, Mrs. Baswick, Ms. Baetz, Ms. Rosa, Ms. Jenkinson, Ms. 
Golding and Mrs. Horvarth.   Thank you to everyone for your dedication, hard work and 
professionalism here at Jean Little.  You will be greatly missed!  

We would also like to wish Mrs. Prins well as she embarks on her new assignment – Vice 
Principal at Princess Elizabeth Public School. Mrs. Prins, we will miss you but know that you 
have touched our lives and will be remembered fondly.

REPORT	CARDS	

Report cards have been mailed out on Wednesday June 24th

REGISTRATION	FOR	NEW	STUDENTS	

If you know of someone moving into the Jean Little School neighbourhood after June 26th, 
please direct them to the following website:

https://www.ugdsb.ca/schools/admission-registration/

Follow	Us	At	The	Following:	

https://www.ugdsb.ca/JeanLittle/	 	 	 @JeanLittlePS

https://www.ugdsb.ca/schools/admission-registration/
https://www.ugdsb.ca/JeanLittle/

